Townsend, Erle

From: jamie <jamie2hnts@yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 12:52 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars Il Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Maine should NOT be held hostage to WEF/etc politics and absurd sanctions. The entire "greenhouse gas"
theory is bogus. Maine does not have enough electricity as it stands, and they are proposing to make it even
LESS reliable by selling out to BigFakeGreen energy developers. Europe is in a state of crisis and lockdown
right now because of FGE policies put in place in the past. There is NO reason Maine needs to follow in these
footsteps, other than whatever the governor and other select officials are gaining by it.

DO NOT SUPPORT insanity and future catastrophe by banning our principle modes of transportation!

James Huntsberger.
Unity Me.



